
CDC Guidelines 

Hello Campers 

We hope you are all staying safe and healthy during this time. We are under obligation to follow CDC 

regulations for the safety of all campers, and below is a list of what we are doing to meet the 

compliance with CDC’s standards. 

 We have stepped up cleaning and sanitizing procedures. 

 At this time we are asking all campers that have bathroom facilities in their units to limit use of 

our public bathhouse. This will allow it to be available for those who need to use our facilities. 

 Frequent hand washing is required by all employees and campers. 

 All campers must use the CDC’s guidelines, and be considered healthy upon arrival to the park. 

Anyone at the park who becomes ill needs to contact the office immediately. 

 Campers must respect and maintain the 6 foot social distancing at all times. Parents will be 

responsible for ensuring that their children follow social distancing guidelines. 

The guidelines may change in the upcoming months and we will keep you informed. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us. Thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

and we look forward to seeing you. 

The Krome Family and Virginia’s Beach Campground Staff 


